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Dates for your Diary 

• Friday 6th December - Chocolate 
Tombola - Children can wear their 
own clothes as long as they bring 
some chocolate in.      

• Monday 9th   December – 6C to the 

Temple 

• Wednesday 11th December – 6K to 

the temple 

• Wednesday 11th December - 
Christmas Dinner (Children can wear 
a festive Jumper)  

• Thursday 12 December -  National 
Christmas Jumper Day - £1 donation    

• Friday 13th December- Children 

collected at 1.00pm 

• Friday 13th December at 2pm-Winter 

Fayre 

• Thursday 19th December - 🎉Class 
Parties - Children can dress up for 
this  

• Friday 20th December- end of term. 

 

 
Website anD tWitter 

 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 
 
 

Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

Exciting End-of-Term Activities Await! 🎉 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we approach the end of term, we’re thrilled to 
share that we have some fantastic activities planned 
to celebrate another amazing term of learning and 
growth. From festive fun to enriching experiences, 
we’ve worked hard to make sure every child has 
something to look forward to! 

These special opportunities wouldn’t be possible 
without the efforts of our incredible staff, who give 
their time to ensure our children create memories to 
cherish. Let’s show them how much we appreciate 
their efforts—whether it’s a kind word, a thank-you 
note, or simply encouraging your child to say thank 
you. 

We can’t wait to celebrate with the children and 
make this a truly memorable end to the term.  

Friday 6th December - 🍫Chocolate Tombola - 
Children can wear their own clothes as long as they 
bring some chocolate in.      

Wednesday 11th December - 🍽Christmas Dinner 
(Children can wear a festive Jumper)  

Thursday 12 December -  National Christmas Jumper 
Day - £1 donation    

Friday 13th December - ❄Winter Fayre 
2.00pm  (Children need to be collected at 1.00pm)  

Thursday 19th December - 🎉Class Parties - Children 
can dress up for this  

There will also be other events including Nativity and 
a Special Assembly.    

Thank you for your continued support. Together, we 
make our school a wonderful place to learn and grow. 
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Ambition Pride Success 

 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/AngleseyP
mailto:Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk


 

  
december Online safety newsletter  

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – ‘Online 
Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any 
issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or 
ask to speak to the IT team.  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Click the link to read the newsletter: https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-
primary-school/UploadedDocument/6723630d-e712-49a0-92e4-51a4b9e411de/online-safety-newsletter-
december-2024_anglesey-birmingham_27-11-2024.pdf 

 

 

 

 

 

CyberseCurity Question of the Week 

 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Answer from last week was B. Baiting, tricking               Answer next week… 
Someone into using something you have given  
them or tricked into buying/using. 
  



 

 

 

breakfast Club 

This week, the children have been learning different life skills. They had a go at the running stitch. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

tiMes table stars 

3 more 'I know all my times tables' badges given to Maya, Iqra, Fouzia all in 4I. Well done all of you. You 
should be proud of yourselves. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



aniMal Man 

The children from Nursery and Willow had a fantastic time when the Animal man visited. They got to 
see and touch lots of different animals. There will be more photos in our Gallery soon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

school governor opportunity 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

reCePtion sCienCe 

Reception children have been looking at changes of state. They investigated what would happen to ice 
or chocolate if it was warmed up. They had very sticky hands! More photos will be in the Gallery later. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

safety inforMation 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Winter fayre 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Winter fayre 

We are having a Winter Fayre on 13th December at 2pm in the Juniors– I have sent you all an email with 
the information 0n (Let the office know if you aren’t receiving emails). 
 
Non uniform day – 6th December. Bring chocolate or chocolates for the Chocolate tombola 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If anybody would like to help with a stall, then ask Mrs Skinner or Mrs Green, or mention it to your 
child’s teacher. 
 
We are collecting prizes for the raffle, so again, speak to Mrs Green if you have a prize, you would kindly 
donate.  
 
We will give you more information later. 
 
Start saving your coins… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


